
TOWN OF PORTLAND “BOARD MEETING” NOTICE 
Dodge County Administration Building 

127 East Oak Street 
Juneau, Wisconsin 53039 

Tuesday, September 16, 2025 
9:00 A.M. 

 
              Notice is hereby given that the members of the Town of Portland 
Board will meet with Nate Olson and other staff members from Dodge 
County’s Land Resources and Parks Department on the date and at the time 
and location noted above to review town zoning vs. county zoning and the 
process/procedure for transitioning to county zoning if the Town would choose 
to adopt county zoning in the future. 
 
                The meeting is for informational purposes only.  No official Town of 
Portland Board action will be taken.  
 
 
                                                                                                         Nancy L. Thompson, Clerk 
                                                                                                                September 12, 2025 
 
 


